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June 23, 2023

To whom it may concern:

1 am writing on behalf of Community Partnership for Children (CPC), a nonprofit organization that focuses on
improving childcare in Grant County. We request your support to obtain a venue in the mining district for a
fundraiser event scheduled for September 16, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM.

The event is a Color Run called “September Spectac-Color Fun Run! — This will support CPC’s work in servicing
Grant County families & young children.” We want to work with the local entities to ensure a safe, fun, and
collaborative experience for all those in the community.

The event will require a venue that can allow for a “loop course” with various “color stations” where participants
can absorb “color” on their white shirt with nontoxic and environmentally safe FDA-approved corn starch tinted
powder. We will need access to water and electricity for vendors as well as adequate restrooms and volunteers to
assist with clean up. We are thinking this may be a larger event as it will be open for all of Grant County, so a larger
venue would be ideal. We would love your input if you have ideas for an alternative venue that will meet the needs
of the event. We would like it to also be accessible for all participants so everyone can attend.

The powder does wash away fairly easily and we have already taken steps to advise our attendees to wear glasses

(which will be provided) and possibly bandanas if they feel it is necessary. Color runs have become more popular
over the years and we think this would be a great event that will not only raise funds to support our Coalition, but
may also attract attendees from the surrounding areas which contributes to economic growth. We would love your
help in obtaining a venue and assistance in helping to make our event a success.

We would be grateful for your consideration of our request. We believe that our fundraiser event would be a
valuable addition to the community, and we are confident that it would be a success. For more information please
visit our website www.grantcountycpc.com

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely, Kalah Carrasco

Executive Director
Community Partnership for Children







